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SOUTH BURNABY

METRO CLUB

October 30, 2023
Dear Club Members,

The 2023 Annual General Meeting of the South Burnaby Metro Club (the “"Club”) will be held on Friday,
November 24™, 2023 at 7:00PM in person in the SBMC Club Room at Bonsor Rec Centre and on Zoom
online.

If you have a child in any of our four sports programs (Baseball, Basketball, Soccer or Volleyball), one of
you as parents or guardians, is welcome to attend and vote at the Annual General Meeting of the Club.
Also, if you volunteer for any of our programs, but do not have a child in any of the four sports
programs, but are approved by the Directors of the Club to be a member, you are also welcome to
attend and vote at the Annual General Meeting of the Club. At this meeting, elections will be held to fill
the following positions:

President
First Vice-President
Treasurer

If you are interested in being nominated for any of the above positions, please submit a written consent
stating for which position(s) you would like to be nominated, have two members sign to sponsor your
nomination and deliver or email your signed application to theCchairperson of a Sports Division, i.e.

Soccer, Basketball, Soccer or Volleyball or to an Officer of the Club before November 17, 2023.

Kindly let us know if you will be attending by sending an email to secretary@sbmcsports.com with your

name, your child’s name, sport your child was registered in and division your child plays.

We will only be providing the meeting link by email closer to the meeting date to those members
who have indicated their intention to attend the Annual General Meeting online.

We look forward to seeing you at the Annual General Meeting either in person or online. Thank you.
Yours truly,

Margaret Lee, First Vice-President
SOUTH BURNABY METRO CLUB
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